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Pred Johnson to Sir William Osler.
12 Marlboro' Street. 8th June 1913.
Bath.

Dear Sir,

Many thanks for your letter with cheque. I enclose a formal
receipt for the same,

- T was not aware that you required any other MSS. collated than the
two at Norwich: in your former Jletters you only referred to thema:
It is rather doubtful if I could get to Oxford Just yet, as on my
return to Norwich on the 9th I shall have some arrears to work off =
but perhaps I could manage it later on, but gould you not have had it
done there, equally well and sc save the expense of my Journey?

I am not quite clear from your letter whether there are several
more MSS. to collate = I infer there are some at the Bodlelan and
Pembroke alsoc at the British Museum, as well as your own and Dr.
de Haviland Hall's. You mentioned nothing about these in your former
letters, therefore I did not include them in my estimate; perhaps you
‘would prefer for me to send you another estimate for this -~ if you will
be so good as to send me the details that are required.

I only refer to this in order to avoid misunderstanding.

Yours very truly,
Fred Johnson.



